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Bay of Plenty Regional Council 

87 First Ave  

Tauranga 3110 

New Zealand 

Attention: Reuben Fraser 

30 October 2019 

Dear Reuben 

Genera - Application to Reconsent RC62719 

Please find attached (by email) an application by Genera Limited to reconsent their current consent to 

discharge contaminants to air at the Port of Tauranga (RC62719). 

This application is made pursuant to section 124 of the Resource Management Act (RMA) which requires 

that for a consent to continue to remain in effect while a replacement consent is being processed the new 

application must be made six months before the current consent expires.  The current consent, RC62719, 

expires on the 30th April 2020.  

Consultation has been undertaken with a number of stakeholders including tangata whenua and the Port of 

Tauranga Ltd (POTL) as described in the applications assessment of effects on the environment (AEE).  

Further input will be forthcoming from tangata whenua and will be provided as soon as it is available.  We 

anticipate that this will be a matter that is requested pursuant to section 92 RMA and will be able to update 

you on progress in the preparation of their input when you have reviewed the application and considered 

what further information is required. 

In accordance with section 93A(3)(a) the applicant requests that this application is publicly notified. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Keith Frentz 

Technical Director - Planning 
 
on behalf of 

Beca Limited 

Direct Dial: +64 7 577 3887 
Email: keith.frentz@beca.com 

 

Copy 

Matt Hill, General Ltd 


